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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

In school 
 

Reception 
Alfie 

 
Year 1  

Cole  
 

Nursery 
Maddison & Mollie 

 
Home learning 

 
Class 3 
Nathan 

 
Class 4 
Luke 

 
Class 5 
Lacie 

 
Class 6  

Cameron 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
 

Friday  15th January 2021 

In school and nursery this week the children have been really 
busy with their learning and activities. The children in school 
are following the same activities each day as the children at 
home. The home learning pack lasts for 10 days so we will be 
delivering new packs at the start of next week ready to start 
on Wednesday. The new pack is themed around the story of 
Hansel and Gretel. 

It has been really great to see lots of work on Tapestry. Teachers all 
have time during the week to check Tapestry and reply to your 
messages. We really love seeing how busy you are at home. If anyone is 
not yet using Tapestry please talk to your child’s teacher when they 

phone you and we will help get you set up.  
Each week your child’s teacher will call you to check how everyone is 
and see how home learning is going. If there is anything we can help 
with then please let us know. It does not have to be learning related 
and if it is not something we can do we will find out who can support 
you. These are difficult times for everyone and we want to make sure our school 
community has as much support as possible.  

Check out the Home Learning page on the school website for lots of links to online 
learning activities and games 

Children in School 
Please wear school uniform 
unless it is a PE day when 
you can come to school 

wearing your PE kit.  
Reception 

PE on Monday & Friday 
Year 1 

PE on Wednesday & Friday 
Year 2 

PE on Tuesday & Friday 

Free School Meals 
Vouchers have been ordered and as soon as they arrive they will be 
delivered to you. You will receive £15 per week, per child. We are 

hoping to deliver vouchers every two weeks. Each Free School Meals 
eligible school child at home will also receive a Breakfast Pack every 

two weeks. These are being provided by Magic Breakfast who we work 
with to provide  bagels and breakfast when school is fully open. 

Children attending school will continue to receive free meals and access 
to bagels every day. 

If you did not receive vouchers last Summer during the lockdown but think you 
may be entitled now then please contact the school office.  




